
To: Anthony City Commission      Re: Chief of Police report 
 
From: Kenny Hodson                    Date: 04-15-2025 
 
 
I attended a LEPC meeting at the Health Department and we went talked about several items 
including an upcoming tabletop tornado exercise.  
 
I attended a MDT meeting at the police department. 
 
We investigated an arson and theft case in the 500 block of S. Kansas. 
 
We investigated a verbal disturbance in the 300 block of N. Kansas. 
 
We investigated a burglary and theft in the 400 block of north Anthony. 
 
We investigated a burglary and theft in the 500 block of north Franklin. 
 
We investigated an unattended death in the 800 block of north Lincoln. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 


